PUBLIC HEALTH NOTICE

Telecommunications “small cell” antennas
and equipment are being installed on street
lights, buildings and poles throughout Michigan,
to accommodate 5G, the 5th generation/next
generation of wireless technology.

Small cell antennas emit microwave and milli-
meter wave radiation, and are being installed
closer together, lower to the ground, and in
closer proximity of our homes, schools and
places of work, exponentially increasing our
exposure to this radiation.

Peer-reviewed published research has proven
that prolonged exposure to non-ionizing wire-
less radiation has adverse biological effects,
including increased risk of cancers, tumors
and diabetes. Exposure can also cause head-
aches, insomnia, nose bleeds, rashes, and
dizziness/vertigo, ringing in the ears, heart
palpitations/arrhythmia, anxiety, depression,
suicide and more.

Children and the elderly are more vulnera-
ble to harm from non-ionizing radiation. Plus,
safe levels for long-term continuous exposure
have NEVER been established.
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We have a right to know the biological
health impact and the environmental
impact of the new 5G small cell antenna
wireless infrastructure currently being
installed throughout Michigan.

Time Sensitive Call to Action

Please call your Michigan State House
Representative and Michigan State Senator
today! Ask them to “Support legislation call-
ing for a Moratorium on small cell antenna
installations until biological health impact and
environmental impact is assessed.” Thank
youl!

Find us on Facebook:
Michigan for Safe Technology
5G Fight for Michigan
Michiganders for Safe Technology:
Ottawa County

More information:
EHTrust.org
SaferEMR.com
MDsafetech.org
Whatls5G.info



